

January 20, 2023

Dear ASJUSD Staff, Parents and Community Members!

This is an important time to help define the leadership qualities that the staff, parents and the community feel are important for its next Superintendent. Please make sure your voice is heard by taking a few minutes to complete the survey below that asks what you are looking for in our next superintendent. The survey is anonymous and will direct Leadership Associates in their search in finding candidates that match our profile. **Survey is closing January 21, 2023.**

- English: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/N62L8M9
- Spanish: https://es.surveymonkey.com/r/G3DQFY8

This is your chance to voice your thoughts and opinions.

We are also scheduling brief Stakeholder Meetings on January 26th at Aromas and San Juan and January 27th at Anzar and the District Office. Please contact Anne Siri at <a href="mailto:asiri@as

Thank you for your participation.

Sincerely,
Anne Siri
Director of Human Resources